
 
Board Report 
Brackett Junior High/High School 
Date: 1-10-2011 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High/High School 
7th  Grade 47     -1  
8th  Grade 48     +1 
9th  Grade 54     +1 
10th Grade 45     +1 
11th Grade 31     same 
12th Grade 55     same 
Total  
Jr.H & HS 

280    +2 

 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy 
7th  Grade 0     same 
8th  Grade 2     same       
9th  Grade 4     same      
10th Grade 0     same      
11th Grade 1     same   
12th Grade 1     same 
Total BEA 8     same       

 
 
Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline 
7th  Grade  
8th  Grade 2     same 
9th  Grade 2     same 
10th Grade         
11th Grade  
12th Grade  
Total BEA 4     same 
 
Total Secondary Enrollment- 292       +2 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
Discipline Report: From 12-1-2010 To 12-22-2010 
Total number of discipline referrals  
General misbehavior (talking, 
swearing, tardy etc.) 

8 

Skipping 1 
Fighting  
Possession of tobacco  
Public display of affection  
Off campus violation  
Transportation violation  
Possession of alcohol/drugs  
Bullying 1 
 



 
 
Staff Development (December 1, 2010 to December 22, 2010) 
Jamie Ballew – TX Assessment 
Conference Austin, TX 

12/1/2010 – 12/1/2010 

Frank Taylor – TX Assessment 
Conference Austin, TX 

12/1/2010 - 12/2/2010 

Louisa Stone – TX Assessment 
Conference Austin, TX 

12/1/2010 - 12/2/2010 

George Burks – TX Assessment 
Conference Austin, TX 

12/2/2010 – 12/3/2010 

Troy Hibbitts – TX Assessment 
Conference Austin, TX 

12/2/2010 – 12/3/2010 

David Edwards – Ag Science 
Workshop Devine, TX 

12/7/2010 – 12/7/2010 

Susan Davis – Renaissance 
Learning/Accelerated Reader 

12/9/2010 – 12/9/2010 

Jamie Ballew – AP Calculus 
workshop San Antonio, TX 

12/10/2010 – 12/10/2010 

Diama Flores – New Generation 
System Series Day 2 San 
Antonio, TX 

12/15/2010 – 12/15/2010 

 
 
Principal’s General Narrative: 
 
We have finished up the fall semester and are looking forward to a busy but 
successful spring semester.  Many extra-curricular activities will keep us all 
busy throughout the spring but the local stock show and district basketball 
contests will be the focus in January.   The TAKS and End-of-Course test 
dates will be quickly here with the first round beginning in early March. 
Mrs. Ballew, Mrs. Bader, Mrs. Stone, and I will be presenting at the annual 
Texas Association of Administrators Mid-Winter Conference at the end of 
the month. We are both excited and nervous about the opportunity to 
showcase our successes at the statewide venue.  
 
The high school and junior high faculty, as always, would like to express our 
appreciation for the support and leadership from the school board, 
superintendent, and everyone in the central office.  Thanks. 
 


